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17th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be able to share with you some information about the fantastic after school 

activity clubs that will be running next half term. Please read on to find out everything you need to 

know about the clubs and how you book your child a place. 

Clubs will start running the week commencing 27th February and run until the Easter holidays. 

Clubs will be running from 3:15pm to 4:30pm, except for Cheerleading which will finish at 4:20pm. 

We are not currently able to run more clubs than those listed below, however you will have seen 

on our social media and newsletters that we are taking part in various events that the SLSSP are 

organising. We are in the process of creating a calendar of practice sessions leading to these 

events, so keep an eye on your inbox for further details.  

 

Football Club 

 

Years 2/3  

Mr Shaikh and Mr Chilton will lead Football practice on Mondays for Years 2 and 3. 

Children will need to bring a kit to school on training days to get changed into. 

 

Running time: 27th February – 29th March 2023  

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club. 

Spaces: 25 places, first come first served.  

Cost: £17.50 for current half term (5 weeks at £3.50 each week) 

  

 

 



 

 

Lego Club 

 

Years 2 - 6 

Lego club is being run by Mr Chilton on Thursdays, following the Lego Therapy 

approach where small groups of children work together as builders, engineers and 

suppliers to complete small scale tasks and problems in a structured way. This can 

be supportive in helping children improve social communication skills in a fun way. 

 

Please note this club will start on 9th March and run for 4 weeks. 

 

Running time:  9th March – 30th March 2023 

Payable half termly for this block only. Another Lego club may be 

available later in the year 

Spaces: 12 places, first come, first served 

Cost: £22 for current half term (4 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 

 

Cheerleading/Gymnastics 

Club 

 

Years 3 - 6 

Miss Wright is a cheerleading coach and will be coming into school on Fridays to run a 

Cheerleading and Gymnastics club for pupils in Years 3 to 6. The sessions will be run in the hall 

from 3:15 to 4:20pm. 

 

Running time: 3rd March - 31st March  

 

Spaces: 20 places, first come, first served 

Cost: £27.50 for current half term (5 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 

All of the clubs will be bookable and payable for on ParentPay and the payment items for these 

will be available shortly. The clubs will only be visible to the parents of children that are eligible to 

book them (i.e. children in year 1 will only be able to see clubs available for year 1 children). If you 

are able to book and pay for a club then their place in that club is then booked and guaranteed, 

you will not receive another confirmation email. 

If you are booking an activity club and no longer require your afterschool club booking for that 

day, please inform the school office. If you still require your child to attend afterschool club after 

the activity club, please get in touch and we will arrange this for you. This will be charged at £5.50 

as a short session, and they will receive a snack.  



 

 

There is an expectation that any clubs booked and paid for will be attended for the whole half 

term unless there are extenuating circumstances. If you miss out on booking your desired club this 

time, please be assured that there will be plenty of opportunities coming up later in the year. 

We are really excited to get started and bring this range of enriching activities to our school 

programme. Do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any enquiries. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Rachel Watts 

Head of School 

 


